
      

Student Field Safety Rights 
Fieldwork environments are an extension of on-campus work, and adherence to a professional code of conduct is 
absolutely required. All GI field participants are required to report Title IX violations.  If you or someone in your 
group needs to discuss or report an incident that has occurred while on a recent trip, please use the following contact 
numbers: 
 

mailto:uafadvocate@iacnvl.org
http://www.uaf.edu/titleix/report
mailto:jfwarrick@alaska.edu
mailto:jfwarrick@alaska.edu


 

Front and back of Students Rights Card: Located in each communication device case. 
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